
From: Kimzey, Kimberly G. <KKimzey@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/28/2016 4:01:50 PM
Subject: Media Inquiry -- Governor headed to Anderson

Hi Chaney,
 
Can you confirm if Gov. Haley is headed to Anderson County in reference to a school shooting? There was a 
shooting earlier today at Townville Elementary School.
 
Thank you,
 
Kim Kimzey
Assignment Editor
7 News
864-587-4462
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